
  

Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
 

Travelon UK Grounded Travel Adapter Plug / 
Travelon Europe Grounded Travel Adapter Plug /  

Travelon Universal Adapter Plug Set 
 

  

 
 

 
We are recalling the UK and Europe travel adapters due to a potential safety 
issue which could cause an electric shock. The safety of our customers is very 
important to us so, as a precaution, we are also recalling the Universal travel 
adapter.  
 
The products were on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores in Europe 
between April 2022 and May 2023. The products come in black and white 
versions and the packaging will be marked with one of the following model 
numbers – 12151, 12152 or 19508. 
 
If you purchased one of the products, please stop using it immediately and 
return to any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  
 
For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 
 

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 
• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  

 
Ref: SP240017 (UK ROI) / Display until: 15th August 2023 


